

Mayor David West T 905-771-2480 F 905-771-2500 david.west@richmondhill.ca

September 19, 2024

Audrey Manuel Circular Innovation Council P.O. Box 6 Toronto, ON M5C 2H8

Dear Ms. Manuel:

Re: Circular Economy Month 2024

Your request to proclaim October as Circular Economy Month 2024 has been approved and is recognized by the City of Richmond Hill.

Information relating to October as Circular Economy Month 2024 will be included on the City's website.

I would like to extend my appreciation and support to you and your team at Circular Innovation Council for your valuable contribution to the Richmond Hill community.

If you require further information, please contact Gina Biris, Office of the Clerk, at (905) 747-6406.

Yours very truly,

Mayor David West City of Richmond Hill

Tail Wat